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During these times of high inflation and corporate layoffs, it is a terrible idea to add a 

tax to retail tire sales.  This will increase costs for a majority of households who own 

a car as well as multiple businesses throughout the state - so citizens will be taxed 

twice as businesses pass the costs off to their consumers.  Please be thoughtful of 

our local economy and vote "No" on HB3362.  Thank you. 


